
Minutes of Managers Meeting Held on Wednesday 6th November 2024 

 

Attendees 

U5 MB U11 Valkyries None Present 
U6 JD & MB U11 Yellows None Present  
U7 Blues MC U12 Yellows None Present 
U7 Reds CH U12 Reds CC 
U8 Blues MB U12 Blues None Present 
U8 Yellows None Present U13 Valkyries JM  
U9 Blues None Present U13 Whites None Present 
U9 Yellow None Present U13 Reds AL 
U10 Blue None Present U13 Blues None Present 
U10 Red AE U14 Reds None Present 
U10 White JH U14 Blues None Present 
U10 Yellow JJ U16 Reds None Present 
U11 Blue None Present U16 Blues None Present  
U11 Red None Present   

 

Meeting Note - A number of people gave late apologies following an earlier accident on 
the M6. 

 

The following items were raised and discussed.  

 

1. The poor state of the netting at AFC Fylde. Attendees noted that the club had 
written to AFC Fylde about this matter and awaited a reply.  
 

2. Training over Christmas period was discussed. There was agreement that there 
would be no training at AFC Fylde during weeks commencing Monday 23rd 
December and 30th December. (and that training would recommence from 
Monday 6th January). It was agreed that provided AFC Fylde was open that 
squads could train during the period if desired. (This should be organised with 
AFC Fylde directly as presume using diƯerent slots, but we will collate who is 
undertaking for central tracking and accounting purposes).  
 

3. We discussed the league requirement for Respect Barriers on both sides of 
pitches. We will buy more but note that there is a work around to place a square 
of cones on the floor to signify a technical area for managers and substitutes.  
 



4. JD highlighted the new “all in one” claim form and explained where it was on the 
club’s website.  
 

5. The need to complete incident reports was led by MB as the Club’s Welfare 
OƯicer. There would shortly be an online version to make completion and 
submission easier to perform.  
 

6. There was a discussion about what injuries players could play on with – no casts 
with broken bones should not be allowed. Agreed that it was a subjective area 
and therefore a parental waiver form would be introduced to provide suƯicient 
cover for the club. Managers should ask parents to complete when there is some 
doubt as to whether the player is fit to play but the parents insist they can.  
 

7. The new kits from Stanno were discussed – generally seemed that things were ok 
– using fabric softeners and tumble dryers noted as potentially damaging the 
materials.  

Meeting Closed  


